May 18, 1995
EA 95-030
Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Michael J. Wallace
Vice President
Chief Nuclear Officer
Executive Towers West III

1400 Opus Place, Suite 300
Downers Grove, I11inois 60515

Gentlemen:

This will acknow]edge receipt of your letter dated May 5, 1995 and your
check for $100,000 in payment for the civil penalty proposed by NRC in a
letter dated April 5, 1995. Your corrective actions will be examined during
future inspections.

Sincerely,

Originial signed by
Mark A. Satorius for

James Lieberman, Director
Office of Enforcement

Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249
License Nos. DPR-19 and DPR-25

cc: J. Martin, RIII
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